Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FOR RFP-17-084, Internal Audit Services

The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB) promulgates this Request for Proposals (RFP) to obtain competitive responses from qualified firms, consistent with the requirements outlined in the solicitation document, to perform Internal Audit Services. This contract will have an initial period of one (1) year with Owner's option to renew for four (4) additional one-year periods. Selection will be made on the basis of qualifications in accordance with the posted specifications found in RFP-17-084, Internal Audit Services dated November 15, 2017, and found on the FSDB Competitive Solicitations website. Firm(s) must be properly licensed in the State of Florida at the time of submittal. The selection will be made in accordance with the Selection Criteria and bid response. RESPONSE DUE DATE: January 16, 2017 no later than 1:45 p.m. INSTRUCTIONS FOR SUBMITTAL: Firms interested in being considered for this project should access http://www.fsdb.k12.fl.us/index.php/services/competitive-solicitations/ and then click on “Current FSDB Competitive Solicitations” and navigate to RFP-17-084-Internal Audit. Please submit all questions to: meyersc@fsdb.k12.fl.us.
